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Keswick-Stornaway

   
Quarterly Meeting/Dessert Social 

Thursday, May 21st  
7:00 PM 

Join us for our Quarterly Meeting at Balmoral Baptist                                             
Church @ the corner of Kirby Parkway and Stout Rd. 

Guest Speaker    
Martin Yeomans                                                   

Executive Director                                                               
Christian Care Center of Memphis                                                                    

The Christian Care Center is the new physical therapy and senior 
care facility located across from Kroger. 

 ** Bring a homemade or a store bought dessert to share and bring 
a neighbor! 

 
 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
   
    
    May 21st – Quarterly Meeting/Dessert Social  
    May 26th Neighborhood Watch Meeting  
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3840 Ridgeway)  
    June 14th – Flag Day  
   June 21st – Father’s Day 
   June 29th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
   July 4th – “RED, WHITE & BLUE” Picnic 
                   (Balmoral Baptist Church Picnic Area) 
   July 27th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting    
   August 4th – National Neighbors Night Out 
   August 20th – Quarterly Meeting 
  

Make a difference! Get involved with your 
Neighborhood Association!!! 

 “Red, White and Blue” Picnic 

Saturday, July 4th 
10:00 AM – 12:00 Noon 

Balmoral Baptist Church Picnic Grounds 

• All residents (families and singles) are invited to join 
us for fun, food and fellowship. 

• The Association will provide an entrée and beverages 
and you are invited to bring a side dish         or dessert 
to round out the menu. 

• A children’s parade will be held at 10:30 AM so 
decorate those tricycles, bicycles and wagons with 
red, white and blue! 

• Lunch is at 11:00 AM and gives everyone a chance to 
attend other activities they may have planned. 

• Call 758-0510 or email patsym50@att.net if you 
will be joining us or would like to help with this 
event.  Thank you. 

Bring your lawn chairs and join us for a great time!!! 

Ridgeway Police Station News 

▪ Due to the Memorial Day Holiday the May 
Neighborhood Watch Meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, May 26th.  Station Commander Colonel Kurt 
Philipps will provide crime statistics and answer 
questions. 

▪ The next Citizens Police Academy will start in 
September.  This is your chance to learn more about 
the duties of the Police Department. 

Remember to call 545-COPS (2677) to report any 
suspicious activity in the neighborhood! 
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Keswick-Stornaway

Important Numbers
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477
To Report a crime – 545-COPS (2677)  
Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500
Officer Kharyssa Pye (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  
Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500 or 311
(Call MAC to report code violations)  
Security One – 346-7746  
Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100
Pothole Problem – 528-2911
To report littering motorists get the vehicle’s license number 
and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326)
To report unleashed dogs – 363-1416
To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 576-6721                                                                                                 
For Spanish-speaking officer – 598-4184
MGU (Multi-Agency Gang Unit- 222-GANG (4264) 

Keswick Stornaway Board Members 
 
President - Patsy Smith - 758-0510  
patsym50@att.net 
Vice President - Gene Trouy   754-0431 gptsr@bellsouth.net    
Corresponding Secretary – Julie Wilkins 754-7264 
jtwilkinsp@gmail.net  
Recording Secretary – Cammy Chapel  737-7236  
cammysaid@gmail.com  
Treasurer – Don McEntire   754-1043 
NaDon@bellsouth.net 
Area I Representatives 
Ann & Roger Meier  756-1981  
roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  
Area II Representatives 
Hal & Denise Sharp Bland  757-4376  
sharpedy@scsk12.org   
Area III Representatives 
Linda & Michae Nagy   737-1332  
lrnagy1@bellsouth.net  
Area IV Representatives 
Marcell & Saeed Nia  737-6633    
mznia@comcast.net 

Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? We’re 
published 4 times a year and would love to include your news, 
questions or comments. You can email them to patsym50@att.net or 
gptsr@bellsouth.net  

Items of Interest 

~   We are still looking for names to add to our “KSANA 
Approved” list of service people.  So far we have only 
two listed.  Keith Blanks (901-428-7251) who provides 
lawn service and some “handy man” services and Gabe 
Ragghianti (901-550-4225), “A Home’s Medic”, who 
provides roofing and home repairs.  If you have a 
repairman or company you have found to be fair, 
trustworthy and reasonably-priced please submit their 
contact information.  Thank you. 

~   Call on MLGW  
820-7878 -   Stop, start, transfer service or report trouble 
with existing service. 
544-6500 -   Outage Hotline 
528-4465 -   24-Hour Emergency (gas leak, downed 
electric wire, broken water line inside building) 
820-7878 -   Streetlight outages 
544-6549 -   Billing inquiries, payment arrangements 
528-4188  -  The Energy Doctor Makes House calls 
Website:  www.mlgw.com  

~   Summer school vacation is here and we all need to 
find fun and valuable activities for our children. With the 
dog days of summer many children have lots of  idle time 
on their hands. Let’s work together to keep our 
neighborhood free of mischief and help your children 
with useful activities.  

A warm welcome to all of our new neighbors!  We hope to 
see you at our Quarterly Meetings and special events. 

Neighborly News 

Condolences: 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to: 

• Sunny Watt and family on the recent loss of her 
father, Robert Spain. 

• Mary Sullender and family on the loss of her 
mother from Virginia. 

• Sue Neeley and family on the loss of her mother 
from Mississippi. 

Thoughts and Prayers: 
• Please keep the following neighbors on your 

prayer list as they deal with serious health 
concerns:  Jim Neeley, Al Woodard and Bob 
Dickson. 

Get Well Wishes to:   
• Ann Meier, Susan Gregory and Millard Oldham 

Congratulations to: 
• Bill and Linda Halford who are celebrating 

their 53rd wedding anniversary on May 20th. 
• Maggie Kennedy, daughter of Kristina 

Kennedy, granddaughter of Trude Kennedy and 
family of  Therese and Chris Platania who is 
graduating from Gateway Christian School on 
May 22nd.   

• Nikki Blanks, granddaughter of Henry and 
Nancy Blanks, who is graduating from 8th grade 
at St Ann’s. 

• Hannah Stevens, granddaughter of Pat and Ken 
Stevens, who is graduating from 8th grade at St. 
Ann’s.  
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